
October 13, 1967 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 7 
Frederick, Maryland 21791 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letter of October 11, 1967 concerning 
records of the Warren Commission. 

The statements made in our letter of October 9 to you were correct. 
The original, papers we received from the Secret Service do not in-
clude any papers that are not shown in Commission Exhibit 397 
(KNIT, Etalam, pp. 29-48) and CE 387 (XVI,  Hearings, pp. 978-983). 
They do not include any autopsy notes not shown in CE 397 nor do tho. ; 
include an authorization for the autopsy. 

Copies of these .original papers were furnished to you on October 10. 
The copy of CE 387 which' we furnished to you was made from the 

- original of the typed autopsy report turned over to 11.6 by the Secre'. 
Service, not from a Xerox copy. You may compare the original papor 
with the copies furnished to you ond with the published exhibits. 
If you will point out any pages which you did not'receive, we shall 
be pleased to duplicate -Cell for you. 

Enclosed is a copy of a portion of CE 3120 which you requested. 

Sincerely yours, 

Robert H. Balmer 
Archivist of the United States 

Enclosure 

CC: Official File - N (Reference) 
Day File - N 
1 - M. Johnson, 6W-3 
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